
How did we go?Winney Bay Cliff 
Top Walk
Engagement Summary
Following a resolution from the Ordinary 
Council Meeting held on 11 June 2018, 
Central Coast Council committed to 
re-exhibiting the Concept Plans for 
the Winney Bay Cliff Top Walk and 
encouraged the community to have their 
say on what this project could look like 
and what it could deliver for the Central 
Coast. 
The community were asked to review the 
concept plans and provide their opinion 
on the project based on the opportunities 
and challenges identified for the project. 

53.2% of survey respondents were in 
support of the project, however 75.6% 
of the community are not supportive of 
the inclusion of Market Stall Sites. Further 
analysis of the completed surveys identified 
the following themes as priorities for the 
community: 
•	 Achieving an inclusive walkway for all 

ages and abilities to use is important to 
the community.

•	 The environment should be considered 
during the construction of the project 
and the clearing of vegetation should 
be done so sparingly.

•	 Addressing the weed infestation and 
conducting bush regeneration should 
be an important deliverable for this 
project.  

Council will conduct further analysis of the 
survey responses and will provide a full 
consultation report to Councillors along 
with recommendations based off of the 
feedback received during the consultation 
period.  

Engagement Results

What next

Find out more and stay up to date at 
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